
 

Aloha Loyal Patrons of Princeville Makai Golf Club! 

 

Our Golf Shop hourse of operation is from 7:30 am – 5:30 pm! The Princeville Makai Course, Mauka Disc Golf 

Course, and Tennis Courts are open during this time. To make sure we are able to accommodate all of our guests 

each day we are now kindly asking that reservations for all of our acclaimed outdoor adventures are now required 

prior to physically arriving to the Princeville Makai Golf Club property. Also, ALL CUSTOMERS ENTERING THE 

CLUBHOUSE MUST WEAR A MASK!  
 

Golf - 

We are allowing the use of golf cars & push carts. While warming up and playing on our golf courses.  This includes 

the driving range, practice green, tee boxes, on course greens, or as you say Aloha to your group members after 

your round. Golf Cart Curfew: Due to shifting our operation hours we do now ask that all golf cars are returned to 

their green storage building found behind our first tee by no later than 5:00 pm. 
 

Tennis - 

The Princeville Makai Tennis Courts were opened for Member Play Only from 8:00 am – 6:00 pm. At this time we 

are still accepting signups for Monthly, Semi-Annual, and Annual members.  When members reserve their 90 

minute court time, it is required they do so by calling (808) 826-1863 to set up a reservation prior to showing up at 

the facility. Players must bring their own tennis equipment; there will be no rackets for rent at this time. 
 

Makai Grill - 

The Princeville Makai Grill is serving our full kitchen menu items from 8:30 am – 4:00 pm, pupu menu from 4:00 

pm – 4:30 pm and continuing to serve drinks/snacks until 5 pm or 6 pm depending on the day of the week.  All 

patrons are welcome to enjoy our outdoor Dine-In seating or call ahead for a Take-Out order! Call (808) 826-1863 

to place your order! 

 

Facial Covering Requirement - 

 

In compliance with State Regulations, a facial covering must be worn inside and around the exterior of the 

clubhouse/grill/restroom areas. Once you are on the golf course, disc course, or tennis court, you are allowed to 

remove your face mask but please maintain 6 feet apart always. While fines and penalties can be assessed to those 

not following a municipal order, enforcement will rely primarily on education and individual responsibility. 
 

Mahalo Nui Loa (Thank You Very Much) for your compliance and understanding to our new operation standards 

during this time!  The entire team Princeville Makai Golf Club truly hopes to see more of you and yours at during 

these times! 

For more information of the County of Kaua’i mandates, please CLICK HERE. For more information of the State of 

Hawai’i Safe Travel Program, please CLICK HERE.  

 

#PlayTowardsTheOcean 

https://www.kauai.gov/covid-19
https://travel.hawaii.gov/#/

